
Dear Class Parents for PG, TK and PP 
  
The staff have worked hard all day and are busily preparing the Learning Packs for 
your children. 
  
Some general points are that the activities start on Wednesday and finish on Friday. 
Ibu Esther is preparing daily 15-minute exercises, rathe than whole PE lessons, which 
is a much better idea. 
  
The drivers need to collect the packs on Wednesday morning at some stage between 
7.50am and 8.20am. There is flexibility here, but any packs not picked up will mean 
the student is essentially absent. If it is impossible at that time, can you please email 
me directly to make another arrangement. 
  
We have all had training now on Google Classrooms and it seems that this will be 
used alongside Google Hangout. Hangout is great for chat but Google Classroom is 
great for uploading clips, worksheets, singing etc. and would suit our youngest 
members of the school. 
  
Again, I say that we will be using your email addresses to set up the Google 
Classrooms, so if you don’t get invited in the next 24 hours, it probably means you 
have a different email address now and have not updated it for us. 
  
It will be quite different this week and the children will possibly be excited (Class 4 
have been all day haven’t they Bu Marianne!!!!). Next term, the novelty will wear thin 
but we will persevere and lets hope that by us all doing the right thing, we will be back 
sooner rather than later. 
  
See you or a representative on Wednesday morning before 8.20am please. 
  
Pak Peter 
 

 


